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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing at the Van Alstyne Community 

Center at 262 North Preston Ave on October 19, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. and the Van Alstyne City Council 

will hold a public hearing at the Van Alstyne Community Center at 262 North Preston Ave on 

November 8, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. to consider a request by the owner/agent to replat property situated 

in the City of Van Alstyne, Grayson County, Texas, being described as a replat of all of Lots 3 – 7 

and part of Lots 2, 8 & 9, Block 11 and the alley between said lots of the revised original town plat 

of Van Alstyne Previously recorded in Volume 37, Page 642 & 643, being 1.020 acres out of the 

James McKinney Survey, Abst. 770 approximately located on the south side of Austin Street between 

John Douglas Road and Sherman Street. 
 

You may attend the meeting and make comments for or against the replat.  You may also send written 

comments before the date of the meeting to the Van Alstyne City Manager, P.O. Box 247, Van 

Alstyne, Texas 75495. 

 

 
 


